
421 Seventh Avenue 
Room 421, New York 1 
May 12, 1964 

Dear Mr. Rankin: 

I am enclosing copies of three letters which 
I have sent concerning the unfortunate attack 
on Norman Redlich. I am not sure that any of 
them will do any good but it occurs to me that 
you should know what we have done. 

I presume you also know that we took a favorable 
stand on the President's appointment of the Warren 
Commission. 

Yours sincerely, 

(Oe. bee 
CF: gew Clark Foreman 
Encls: 3 

Mr. J. Lee Rankin 
Director of the Warren Commission 
Washington, D. C.


